	TAVISTOCK Athletic Club
	www.tavistockathletics.co.uk


Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 8th January 2020
	Present: Alistair Kinsey (Chairman), Dene Medland (Treasurer), 
Ian Collacott (Male Welfare Officer), Tony Shearer (Co-Opted Member) & 

Sally Lipscombe (Secretary)

	Apologies – Emma, Elaine & James
	

	1
	Matters Arising from Last Month’s Minutes
· The bar code scanner & software for registers are ready to be put into place – we shall hopefully be up & running with this new system in February.
· Access to the hammer cage has been sorted with rubber matting.
· Mr David Chanter has been served with a two year race ban from all TAC events due to poor sportsmanship at the Tavy 7.
· The awards evening was another success; we had lots of good feedback.  Sally to book venue, DJ & catering for this year.
	AK
SL

	2
	Treasurer’s Report:

· Dene produced her report prior to the meeting with copies given out at the meeting.
· Nothing outstanding.
· Dene is looking into getting a club credit card.
· The 2019 accounts are now with Helen our accountant to be signed off prior to the AGM.
· We have another healthy bank balance at the end of 2019.
· A discussion was had about “pay as you go” membership; there will be a proposal for this also at the AGM.
· We’re still waiting on the invoice for the catering at the awards evening. – Sally has chased up.
· We have been given £283 from the Town Council grant scheme; we may use this to cover the cost of new long jump mats.
	DM

	3
	Coaching & Competition:
· The new couch-5k program started 4th January; again we had good numbers.
· There are quite a few races coming up in the New Year that TAC members are taking part in.
· The next Tavy 5 is 18th January.
· Tony asked if there was any news on how the points system should be working for the Grand Prix races – this is for further discussion but for now Tony is going to do some investigations.
· The current Google sheets tick registers are not to be continued as new system to be put into place.
· Tavy 13 is the next focus for the club.
· It was agreed that the March Tavy 5 proceeds will be donated to Sport Relief – date to be confirmed.
· Dene asked if we could do some London marathon promotion in the local press as we have quite a few members running it this year.
	TS


	4
	 Equipment & Facilities:
· Tony asked if we could have keys for the porta kabin & container.
· Dene to look into getting a new urn for the catering team.

· Elaine sent an email to Sally saying she had purchased 2 x 1.75 discuss from a company in Ivybridge called Neuff who we may be setting up an account with.

· Alistair & Martin have had a meeting with West Devon to discuss the 106 agreement; where it is agreed that where new developments get built they give money to local charities.

· There have been on going meetings with the college to discuss facilities & ownership.

· The large equipment in the garage is to be removed so this can be used as the meeting place for training nights – to save cost of sports centre room.

· TAC is 35 years old this year!  Celebration ideas welcome please.
	AK

DM

DM

ALL
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	AGM:
· This will take place on Tuesday 28th January at 7:45 in the upstairs classroom (next to the Sports Hall). Please do attend.
	

	
	Date of Next Meeting Wednesday 
5th February 2020
	


